THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI
KGS / C/ 154-19 CIRCULAR 12/06/2019

Dear Parents,

Primary grade students are all set to present their exhibits and showcase their talents for the Cross Curricular
Exhibition, based on the overarching theme ‘Tolerance and Cultural Diversity’ on Tuesday, 18" June, 2019.
The school has given opportunities to students to embody the spirit of generosity through multiple real life
projects. The students of grade 2-5 have worked on solving global issues. Through active participation children
will:
e Demonstrate a clear understanding and appreciation of their own culture and describe the aspects
in which their culture is similar to, and different from, a variety of other cultures.

e Demonstrate interest in learning more about other cultures.
e Embrace opportunities to interact with students from other cultures in their school

o |dentify the problems and challenges faced by the country and design innovative solutions to solve
the problems

The principal, staff and the students of The Kindergarten Starters cordially invite you to the exhibition in the
auditorium between 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Students have worked collaboratively on the research projects
and are extremely excited to share the same with their parents and the wider community. Student exhibits will
be displayed in their respective classes as well.

e 18" June, 2019 will be a non- instructional working day for Grades 2 -5.
e Grade 1 will have classes only till 12 noon and will disperse along with KG.

e The kindergarten classes will function as usual.

Parents of Grade 2-5 need to accompany their children to view the exhibition between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.
We would encourage as many of you to please use the metro, if possible, to avoid traffic congestion.

Looking forward to seeing you in large numbers to celebrate the work of our children and their collaborative
effort in putting their projects together for the event.

Thank you for your support and encouragement.

Sincerely,

O

Asha Alexander
Principal




